
 

 

Kirsty Williams AM, Cabinet Secretary for Education  

Eluned Morgan AM, Minister for Welsh language and 

Lifelong Learning  

 
By Email  

13 June 2018 

Dear Kirsty and Eluned,  

Inquiry into the Impact of Brexit on Higher and Further Education 

Thank you for agreeing to attend a meeting of the Children, Young People and Education 

Committee on Thursday 20 September from 11:00 – 12:15 to give evidence for the above 

inquiry.  

Ahead of the session it would be useful if you could provide information to the 

Committee, this will assist the Committee in its preparations.  Further details on the 

inquiry and the terms of reference are available on the Committee’s website.  

Grateful if you could please submit this information by Wednesday 5 September.  

Yours Sincerely  

 

Lynne Neagle AC / AM 

Cadeirydd / Chair 

 

http://www.senedd.assembly.wales/mgIssueHistoryHome.aspx?IId=21881

